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31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been such a busy term. 

The last week alone has seen cross country tournaments, story-telling themed Inspire-Days, a visit to 

Scarning Church for the Easter Service, a trip to West Stow, and today, a visit from the local MP and Minister 

for Science, George Freeman. 

The children were fabulous during Mr Freeman’s visit, listening to the story of why he became an MP, asking 

excellent questions and, when needed, providing some wise answers. A personal favourite being an answer 

to the question ‘What happens when an election is tied?’ - One of our Year 3 children suggested ‘Rock, 

Paper, Scissors’ – which I thought was a perfect suggestion! 

 

Thanks as ever for your support.  

We noted that on the parent surveys 248 out of the 248 who answered would recommend the school to 

another parent. This means a lot to us, and is testament to the hard work of staff and children, and the 

support of the wider community.  

Have a very Happy Easter and we will see you all back on the 18th April. 

Best wishes 

 

Headteacher 

Scarning V Primary School 
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